
Late February and early March 2020, Extension held four hemp production 
meetings across the state.   We were fortunate to have the Shenandoah Valley 
meeting at James Madison University and to have those presentations recorded. 
These presentations provide a thorough overview of the latest information we 
have about hemp production - including information on production, marketing, 
processing and a good legal update from VDACS.   

Educational Link:  https://ext.vt.edu/agriculture/hemp.html 

 Also, you can find a new publication on “Integrated Pest Management of Hemp In 
Virginia” here: https://www.pubs.ext.vt.edu/ENTO/ENTO-349/ENTO-349.html.   
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